
Kansas City Metro Blue Knights 

September 15, 2019 

The Meeting was called to order by President Bill Evans.  Bill reminded everyone that nominations for 

officers will be at the October meeting.  The next meeting will be at Tiff & Jays on Monday October 21st. 

Dinner is at 6:00 with the meeting at 7:00.  Your yearly dues can be sent in to the post office box or 

given to Al Pearson at a meeting.  The club will no longer be floating late dues.  If not paid on time, you 

will be dropped.  Everything has to be done online. 

Next ride is the Last Chance Ride.  It is scheduled for October 5th either to Catfish Charlie’s or a bring 

your own Picnic.  Possibly meet at the Quik Trip on Parvin and 435 Hwy. 

November meeting at Zarda’s in Lenexa. 

Seeing no further business, meeting adjourned.  Have a safe ride home 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

By Laura Harmon, assistant to 

Al Pearson, Secretary. 


